Good morning –
 
As key individuals in our community I thought you might like to know how we are planning and preparing for Policing over the coming days and weeks. I know that people and organisations are planning round the clock and the situation is changing hourly and at different speeds in our respective organisations and communities.
 
You will see the police maintaining our core and emergency functions but scaling back appropriately on our non-urgent work.    
The simple message is that we are still open for business and the public should still call us should they need us.   As you can imagine we have a whole host of contingency measures that can be scaled up and down should demand out strip our resources. 
We are prioritising visibility and promoting a sense of normality in our communities,  whilst following the government guidelines, so you may see non-essential community meetings and events cancelled instead those staff will be out and about visible on foot or in cars in your towns and villages.
 
It is important you feed into me or your local Inspector or Sergeant any concerns, or tension you see arise, or if there are ways you think we can support each other’s work.
 
Best wishes
 
Sharon Baker
Chief Inspector
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